
     Student Union Assembly (SUA), Kresge College      1156 High Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95064 

                                                                               Student Union Assembly 2nd floor, c/o Soar

Feb 3rd, 2014 

Dear Chair Shaz Umer,

Under my duties as the Kregse College Representative of the Student Union Assembly and 
Article III Section A of the SUA Constitution, I present my 2014 winter monthly report and 
evaluation to the Assembly. I will outline all of my events, logistical planning, activities and 
constructive criticism, with areas of improvement in hopes of providing a detailed account in 
this quarter’s report.

Monthly update on events of the college/organization:

Rock Band Night                                                     01/17/2014       Complete

Sushi Making                                                           01/23/2014       Complete

Waffle Houses                                                          01/27/2014       Complete

Morocco College Night                                            01/29/2014       Complete

The Naked Man Birthday Party                               01/31/2014        Complete

Bone Marrow Donor Registration Drive (funded)   01/09/2014        Complete

ABC Conference (funded)                                       01/09/2014        Complete

Red Wheelbarrow (funded)                                      01/16/2014        Complete

Japanese Student Association (funded)                    01/30/2014         Complete

Winter Quarter review areas of improvement:

- I would like to see Kresge Meadow project finalize.

- I would like to see Kresge Study / Writing Center renovations conclude successfully.

- I would like to see the pace of the SUA meetings to be slower in order to avoid any 



misunderstanding.

- I would like to see an event that will bring all the college governments together to learn 
more about what other college senates, councils and parliaments working on.

In conclusion, I provide this summary as my detailed monthly report for Winter Quarter 
2014. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Respectfully yours,

Gul Taneri
Kresge College SUA Representative


